
Graduation Tickets
• Tickets will be available on Saturday, May 12th

from 10:00 a.m. until 1:00 p.m.  Students must 

have the proper ID to pick up tickets.

• If someone other than the student will be 

picking up the tickets they must notify Mrs. Nora 

Taylor, in writing, prior to the pick-up date.  That 

person will also be required to have proper ID.

• If you miss this date you will need to see Mr. 

Wallace for tickets.


